
Aoife McCormick
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1st February 2019
ByrneWallace,
88 Harcourt Street,
Dublin 2,
D02 DK18,
Ireland
Dear Sir/Madam,
I am a third-year law student in Trinity College, Dublin, currently on study abroad in Osgoode Hall Law School, Toronto. I wish to apply for a summer intern position with ByrneWallace for June 2019. 
I have chosen ByrneWallace as I note you are the top law firm to the Public Sector in Ireland for the second consecutive year. I have a particular interest in compliance and regulation and feel ByrneWallace is therefore a good fit. I hope to see how the complexities of the real world affect law and to gain valuable insights into the day to day realities of being a practicing lawyer. I am also drawn to your firm because of its emphasis on corporate social responsibility. While in Toronto I have been involved with the International Refugee Assistance Programme. I believe social justice and successful business are not mutually exclusive ideals.
I am hardworking, reliable and organized with a strong work ethic. I pride myself on acting with integrity in everything I do. I hope my experience will enable me to make a positive contribution to your firm. I would welcome the opportunity to interview with you for a summer position. Thank you in advance for your time and consideration.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Yours sincerely,
Aoife McCormick
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